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Caldera Canyon Sub Homeowners Association

ANNUAL MEETING OF THE MEMBERS

Wednesday, March 20th, 2024 7:00 pm

MINUTES
· Introduction and roll call by President, Megan DiNoia
· Determination of Quorum – quorum confirmed.
· Reading of Meeting Notice and Proof of Call of Meeting                             - Meeting Notice read and Members in attendance confirmed.
· Report of Board of Directors
· CCHOA Website -  the CalderaCanyonHOA.org website was discussed.
· Year in Review – the Board Members shared the activities completed in 2023.
· Financial Report from Treasurer – Presented and explained.
· 2023 Financials

· 2024Budget
· 2024 Fee Disclosure
· New Business
· Elections/Nominations
Elected: Three-year Term – Cody McClintick

Elected: Two-year Term – Maryann McClintick

Elected: One-year Term – Ken  O’Hara

(Note: The initial developer appointed Board Members, (President, Megan DeNoia; Vice President, Sally Spiwak and Secretary/Treasurer Rand Spiwak have moved from Caldera Canyon or have their homes listed for sale. Megan has moved to a larger home with a “new addition” to the family on the way. Sally and Randy have relocated to Fredericksburg, VA to be nearer to family. All have thoroughly enjoyed serving on Caldera canyon’s initial Board of Directors  and wish our new Board much success.)
· Adjourn - Meeting adjourned at 8:00PM though many stayed and chatted.
· Homeowners Comments, Issues and Suggestions – The Board will be available, for a period of time after the Annual Meeting has adjourned, to receive homeowner comments, issues and suggestions, and provide responses once the issues can be properly reviewed.
